

Dear Friends,

On June 18th, Palm Beach County Property Appraiser
Dorothy Jacks made a presentation on county property
values to the Board of County Commissioners. She shared
wonderful news about the rise in property values in the
Glades: from 2018 to 2019, taxable property values
increased an estimated 5.84% in Belle Glade, 5.96% in
Pahokee, and 2.55% in South Bay!

There has been significant investment in housing and infrastructure in the Glades region by the County and our state and federal partners over the past several years. This has helped attract industry and new developments. I want to thank our partners for helping us set the stage for this significant rise in Glades property values.

The results seen thus far are just the beginning, and I look forward to sharing with you additional great news as we continue bringing results to the Glades!

Sincerely,

Melissa McKinlay

District 6 Commissioner

Palm Beach County

Melissa McKinlay

Commissioner (561) 355-2206

mmckinlay@pbcgov.org

Kelley Burke

Chief of Staff (561) 355-2206

kburke@pbcgov.org

Joseph Sophie

Senior Legislative Aide (561) 355-2206

jsophie@pbcgov.org

Lisa Wilson
Legislative Aide
(561) 996-4814
awilson1@pbcgov.org







Copyright © 2019 District 6, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you contacted us previously... you are part of our communication subscribers list but you can opt-out at any time.

Our mailing address is:

District 6
301 North Olive Ave
Suite 1201
West Palm Beach, FI 33401

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.

